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ANNOUNCEMENT  
CONCERNING PAYMENT OF FEES FOR PARTICIPANTS OF 

 THE WORLD CONGRESS IN PHILOSOPHY (WCP 2016) 
ON THE PHILOSOPHY OF ARISTOTLE 

 
Dear Colleagues in case you have already paid the Congress fee please ignore the following message! 

 
 

The Organizing Committee uses paid enrollment for establishing confirmed participation and for 
drafting a Congress Program that is without gaps or scheduling irregularities. 
Therefore, since the Congress Program of the ICOP is currently being prepared, we wish to let you know 
that we are kindly requesting from all participants, especially accepted Speakers, who have not yet paid 
their relevant Congress fees to submit their remittance by 05th of June 2016. This means that Speakers 
who have not paid the relevant Congress fees are not going to be included in the Congress Program. For 
organizational reasons payment on the spot (or upon arrival at the Registration desk) won’t be possible. 
In case you face any problems regarding the payment, please contact the Secretariat at the: 
secretariat@iagp.gr for any further queries and additional information. 

 
 
 

On Behalf of the Organizing Committee of the WCP 2016 
Athens, May 24th 2016 
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